
IEEE R3 Canaveral Section Report-19Sept22

• Issues requiring action by R3 Committee or ExCom
• None

• Successes/Opportunities for Engaging the member, volunteer, non-member and 
public
• The Canaveral Section has started again to engage Eastern Florida State University to 

establish a Student Branch. The process was halted due to COVID-19 challenges.

• Notable Section activities (positive and negative)
• The Canaveral Section co-sponsored and volunteered in the First Robotics Space Coast 

Showdown STEM event.
• The Canaveral Section in association with Melbourne Section is working with AIAA for a 

Small Satellite STEM conference (high school focus) 
• Need for volunteers for section offices
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